
 

Announcements for Monday, January 8, 2018 
 

 

 Lunch today is Chicken Nuggets, Turkey Sub or Tuna Salad Wrap 
 
“BE GOPHER GREAT” is the pursuit of excellence in all we do. It represents a commitment to continuous improvement of oneself 
and the uplifting of those around us. It carries a responsibility to make a difference in the Prairie community and beyond. As we 
pursue excellence, we embrace the journey as being as important if not more important than the destination. We support and 

encourage all students and staff to “BE GOPHER GREAT!! 
 
 
Winter baseball workouts start tomorrow and will be Tuesday and Thursday starting at 6:30 am. 
 
The next FFA meeting is January 17th at 6:30 pm. 
 
FFA members wanting to attend the Indiana Pacer’s game must be signed up and have their ticket money turned into Miss 
Bedwell by January 17. 
 
If you have a project from last semester ceramics’ class, please pick up in the art room. 
 
Any 7th or 8th grade girl interested in playing basketball should pick up a practice schedule from Coach Johnson in the PE 
Hallway. Practices begin on January 15th. 
 
 


